
November 2018
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,
 
         Happy Thanksgiving!  I hope you all enjoy your time of 
Thanksgiving with family and friends this week.  We are flying to 
the Peninsula (That's what they call the main part of Spain.) to 
spend it with some missionary friends of ours.  God has been so 
good to us, and we have much to be thankful for.

         This month, instead of a letter I wanted to send you a video of 
the building God has provided.  he has also already provided 
enough money for the down payment, to pay the engineer, to take 
down the walls, and probably to start putting in the new wall.  So, 
we just want to show what God is doing here.  It is easy fro us to be 
excited as we are right in the middle of it, but we wanted you all to 
be able to be excited with us.

HERE IS THE LINK FOR THE VIDEO:  https://vimeo.com/
302051693
 
Thank you for your prayers and support,      
Markie Bullock
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